
Our strike kicked off with strength and solidarity on Memorial Day! We were joined by 
Scabby the Rat and many energized supporters on a lively picket line, setting the tone for 
the week.

On Tuesday, we kept the momentum going with high energy, bolstered by support from 
the community and our union siblings across the labor movement.

The Bargaining Team took a break from the strike line to meet with the employer on 
Wednesday morning to present our latest proposal. Employers almost never give ground 
during or immediately after a strike because they don’t want to reveal how impactful 
strikes can be. So, it wasn’t surprising that management showed up to our negotiating 
session completely unprepared to bargain and made no movement whatsoever.

The Bargaining Team didn’t waste time. Following management’s abysmal response, we 
went straight back to the picket line to stand strong with our coworkers.

We remain united, energized, and committed to winning the contract we deserve. 
Solidarity forever!

NEXT STEPS

The Bargaining Team will meet on Tuesday, June 3 to discuss our next steps in bargaining.
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Questions? Contact a Bargaining Committee member or NUHW Organizer Justin Evans at (714)386-8212.
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On Friday, wear your scrubs, OR caps, stethoscope, or lab coats to let the public and 
the hospital know that we are healthcare workers fighting for quality patient care.  


